BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS NEWSLETTER - OCTOBER 2020

MILK MONEY

(Milk will start Wednesday 4th November)

Week 1 - 3 days

Week 2-7

Total whole $\frac{1}{2}$ term = £8.00

Milk money must be paid on the <u>first day of each week by 10.am</u>. If payment doesn't arrive by this time we will not be able to give your child milk for that week. All monies must be the <u>correct amount</u> and sent in <u>named sealed envelope</u> or money bag and must be sent with your child into their classroom where they will put it into a box.

The money must be sent with your child. Please do not bring it to the School Office. Thank you.

SPECIAL THANK YOU

We want to say a very special thank you to Joshua Fawcett (Ex Pupil) for raising funds to supply Bushfield Infants with a defibrillator.

CHILDREN IN NEED

Takes place on Friday 13th November 2020. Non uniform day, for a small donation children may come to school in their own clothes, but please remember it must be warm and suitable to wear all day. There will be other events taking place in their classroom during the day, more information to follow. All money raised goes to Children in Need.

POPPY APPEAL

After half-term we will be selling poppies in school. Could children please bring a contribution in a named envelope in their book bag if they wish to buy a poppy.

HARVEST FESTIVAL CONTRIBUTION REMINDER

Boxes will be placed outside the classroom doors from 19^{th} October for donations of tins, packets etc. All donations are gratefully received and will be donated to the Children's Centre to support local families

DATES TO REMEMBER

HALF TERM

School will close on Friday 23rd October at 3.15pm and open on Monday 2nd November at 8.55am for Reception classes 9.05am for Year 1 and 9.15am for Year 2

NOVEMBER/DECEMBER 2020

DATES TO REMEMBER:

Monday	2 nd November	8.55am	Return to school.
Friday	13 th November	All day	Non Uniform Day (Children In Need).
Monday	14 th December	1.15pm	Classroom Christmas Parties. (Children still require their lunch.)
Wednesday	9 th December	12.00pm	Classroom Christmas lunch.
Thursday	17 th December	3.15pm	Main school Closes.

(The children will continue to stay in their existing bubbles for the Christmas Parties/ Christmas lunch and will take place in their classrooms.)

(More information to follow on the above diary dates)

School re-opens on Monday 5th January 2021 -8.55am